
 

Memorandum 21-012 
TO:  Homer City Council  

THROUGH: City Manager, Dumouchel 

FROM:  Fire Chief, Kirko 

DATE:  December 29, 2020  

SUBJECT: Mutual and Automatic Aid agreements with Western Emergency Services 

 

These agreements are being presented due to the fire service area change between two KPB fire 
departments, Anchor Point fire department and Ninilchik fire service area.  In January 2021 the two 
departments will be merging to for the Western Emergency Services.   

These agreements will replace the current agreement we have with Anchor Point fire department to reflect 
the name change only.  All operational procedures and response plans will remain the same.    

 


